
Children’s Primary Care Medical Group, a physician-
owned, pediatric-only medical group in Southern
California, seeks energetic, board-certified/eligible
Pediatricians and Pediatric Nurse Practitioners to
join their offices in Hemet, Menifee and Temecula.

Since 1995, CPCMG has been recognized for quality,
service excellence and improving the health status of
children. The group has grown to include more than
165 clinicians working in 28 practice locations
throughout San Diego and southern Riverside
counties. As part of the network that includes Rady
Children’s Hospital-San Diego, CPCMG works closely
with pediatric specialists to maintain an excellent
integrated care delivery system for our patients. 

Join us!
CPCMG has new offices in Hemet and
Menifee, with three existing offices in
Temecula.

Strategically located 

Medical offices

Excellent opportunities

Professional goals

Southwest Riverside County

Quality of life
With excellent schools and family-
friendly resources, our clinicians live in
great communities with small-town
atmospheres. There is easy access to
social, cultural and outdoor activities
and events with endless opportunities
for day trips to Los Angeles or San
Diego, or to hike, ski or visit the beach. 

As a private physician-owned group, we offer
competitive salaries including productivity
based bonuses for all clinicians with
shareholder/owner track for physicians. We
provide mentorship and a friendly gradual
transition to new clinicians. Our clinicians are
active forces for positive change in areas such
as teaching, working in the field of population
health, designing clinical best practice
pathways, working on EMR optimizations, and
community engagement projects. We
encourage involvement while working together
to improve our group and the lives of our
patients. 

To explore career opportunities with CPCMG, 
please email your current Curriculum Vitae 

and cover letter to CPCMGemployment@rchsd.org. 
You may also call 858-502-1106 and visit cpcmg.net

for more information about CPCMG. 

CPCMG is accredited by the 
Accreditation Association for Ambulatory Health Care


